
 

         ***Boil Order until Further Notice*** 
 
To:           The Chamber of Commerce Building 
  8799 West 151st Street 
  Orland Park, Il 60462 
 
From: Public Works Utilities Division 

 
 
 
A Boil Order has been issued due to a Water Main Break which occurred on  
November 14, 2018 and scheduled repair on November 17, 2018.  The extent of repair 
has caused the water to remain off until work is completed on Saturday November 17, 
2018.   
This order is necessary as a precaution until lab samples are confirmed to be free of 
coliform bacteria by a certified laboratory. 
 
Boil all water used for drinking or cooking for 5 minutes before use. 
 
Again, This Notice is in effect for this building until further notice. 
 
Call the Public Works Utilities Supervisor, Ben Stabile at 708-403-6350 if you have any 
questions. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John J. Ingram 
Director of Public Works 
Village of Orland Park  


